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Recently Deceased     
 

Paul Holland (Galbally) 

Nuala Mc Laughlin 

Christina Mc Grady (Eglish) 

Samantha Foster  (Birmingham)           

Mickey Morris                                 

Charlie Rafferty                                  

Nishy Mc Aleer                                         

Fr Michael Seery (Stewartstown, 

formerly Parish Priest in Ballygawley 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to 

meet the pastoral needs of the people of 

the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s 

mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each 

Parish member and the contribution each 

Mass Schedule for Week Beginning 16th/17th January  
 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Mass will be celebrated via webcam at the following times:  
 
 

Sat 16th Tullyallen 7.00pm  Gerry Kelly 
Sun 17th Tullyallen 11.00am  Kathleen Donaghy M.M. & Martin Donaghy  
      also Dermot Mc Elduff 
Mon 18th Tullyallen 7.30pm  Brenda Campbell 
Tue 19th Tullyallen 10.00am Frank, Maggie, Francie, Brian & Betty Mc Farland  
Wed 20th Tullyallen 10.00am Charlie Carberry (1st Anniv)   
Thurs 21st Tullyallen 10.00am Special Intention  
Fri 22nd Tullyallen 10.00am Special Intention    
Sat 23rd Tullyallen 7.00pm  Gerry Nugent  
Sun 24th  Tullyallen 11.00am Sean Gillen also Liz Mc Elvogue  

Act of Spiritual Communion 

My Jesus, 

I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you into my 
soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, 

come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace you as if you were already there and unite myself 
wholly to you. 

Never permit me to be separated from you.  Amen. 

 
Priests in Pastoral Area 
 
Ballygawley:   Fr Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 8556 7096     
Aghaloo & Carnteel:   Fr. Cathal Deveney    Tel:  8555 7212     
   Fr. Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:   3756 8288 
Beragh:          Msgr Colum Curry     Tel: 8075 8206     
   Fr P.J. Mc Crory         Tel:  8075 8344                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 
 

Thank You                                                                      
A very sincere word of thanks and appreciation 
to all those who made their parish contributions             
during the week. In these challenging times your 
support and solidarity means a great deal.              
Weekly Collection   £705.00                        
Education Collection  £130.00          
Standing Orders  £460.00                    

 

Donate Online 
We now have an online facility to assist    
anyone who may wish to support our parish at 
this time.  To access this facility visit 
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate                          
“Donate to our Parish” button.                                                      
A step by step guide is provided.                               
Thank you to those who have already made  
use of our online donation facility. 

Parish Draw 

Our next draw will take place on Monday 25th 
January at 6.30pm in the sacristy at Tullyallen. 

Befriending Service 

During this period of lockdown, those living 
alone may be feeling isolated and cut off from 
human contact.  We ask that you have a think 
about those living in your area and identify 
anyone who may be alone.  We are looking at 
establishing a telephone befriending service, 
calling those who may benefit from a friendly 
voice checking in on them.  If you know of 
someone who might appreciate this, please 
contact Ailís Cullinan-Keown on 07725077821.  
All will be dealt with in the strictest of 
confidence. 

Music Tuition 

Tin Whistle and Fiddle (Classical & Traditional) 
Exams by the London College of Music and the 
Associated Board of the Royal School of Music 
can be prepared for or simply play for 
enjoyment.  All ages welcome.                             
Contact Marie Mc Cormack on 0786 915 3684 or 
Marie Morris on Facebook. 

            

 

Week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity 

18th—25th January                                                  

This year’s theme is ‘Abide 

in my love and you shall 

bear much fruit’ 

God our Father, you reveal 

to us your love through 

Christ and through our 

brothers and sisters. Open 

our hearts so that we can welcome each other 

with our differences and live in forgiveness. 

Grant us to live united in one body, so that the 

gift that is each person comes to light. May all of 

us together be a reflection of the living Christ. 

 

Prayer for Our Families 

Lord of life,                                                                    

In this time of crisis for our families and 

communities, our nation and our world,              

we turn to you in faith,                                                        

to seek your guidance and receive your blessing, 

knowing that nothing in all creation can 

separate us from your love made known to us in 

your Son, Jesus Christ our Lord.                               

We ask this in the name of him who took our 

infirmities and bore our diseases, who suffered 

the cross and rose again triumphant,                        

for he lives and reigns with you and the                       

Holy Spirit, ever one God, world without end.  

Amen 

Gift Aid                                         

A large number of parishioners make their 
contribution to the parish either via weekly 

envelope or via monthly bank standing order 
or, in some cases by both.  The main benefit of 
giving by these methods is that the parish can 

reclaim the tax that the donor has already paid 
on the amount given.  If you would like to set 

up a Standing Order or receive a box of 
envelopes please contact the Parish Office.                     

Tel: 028 8776 1211 


